Charnwood Primary School

This term in Religious Education we have
been learning about Sikhism.

We would like to invite you to the Year 4
assembly to show you what we have learnt.

Wednesday, 29th March 2017
In the upstairs school hall
Performance times:
Morning assembly at 9.30am

Afternoon assembly at 1.45pm

Your presence will be greatly appreciated.
We look forward to seeing you.
Please arrive early to find a good seat.

Entry will not be allowed once the performance starts.

We request our guests not to take photographs during the
assembly.




